



We strongly encourage folks to attend our Town Hall meetings virtually due to the surge in COVID-19 cases. The best prevention is limiting contact. We will require masks and social distancing in the meeting room. In order to provide the social distancing for the Commission, we will use more space on the floor, leaving less area for the public. Chairs for the public will be socially distanced.

This situation applies to all Town meetings: Commission Workshop and Board, Planning and Zoning, Magistrate, and Development Review Committee. Please attend virtually until we see an improvement in the COVID-19 cases.

Virtual Link is available on our website: <a href="http://palmbeachshoresfl.us/">http://palmbeachshoresfl.us/</a>